
Agenda Item 11 

 

Barrowford Town Centre, the Re-opening the High Streets 
Safely Fund (RHSSF) and the Welcome Back Fund 
 
The Clerk received the attached Email regarding the above funding, if you have any 
ideas how this funding could be spent to promote the re-opening and increased use 
of Barrowford’s shops and businesses please raise them at the meeting. 
 
 
Dear Iain, 
 
At the last meeting of Barrowford and Western Parishes Committee on 4th August, 2021 it was 
resolved: 
 
That the re-opening of Barrowford Town Centre, the Re-opening the High Streets Safely Fund 
(RHSSF) and the Welcome Back Fund be discussed at Barrowford Parish Council’s next full Council 
meeting and any suggestions for spending the funding be fed back to the Economic Development 
Team, Mike Williams and Hassan Ditta (contact details below).  Barrowford has been allocated 
£8,119 from the Welcome Back Fund.  This funding combined with the outstanding spend from the 
RHSSF fund provides a total of £8,666 for Barrowford. 
 

Mike Williams – michael.williams@pendle.gov.uk,, 01282 661963 
Hassan Ditta – hassan.ditta@pendle.gov.uk, 01282 661640 

 
Many thanks. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jessica May Robinson 
Elections and Committee Services Assistant 
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